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Comments: E-bikes are motorized vehicles and should not be allowed on any non-motorized trails in the Forest
and especially on Teton Pass. | have been hiking on the trails in and around Teton Pass for 50 years. | do not
need a motor to continue to enjoy the forest! Nor does anyone else. There are so few places left that are not
affected by more and more vehicles and e-bikes will make it worse. Do any of you actually hike Black Canyon,
the history trail, the crater lake trail?? | never see anyone from the Forest Service there. Maybe if you spent
some time there you would realize their value as an easy access semi wilderness area for locals and visitors
alike that is going to lose its quiet and its beauty by over use if e-bikes are allowed. | am adamantly against e-
bikes on Forest Service non-motorized trails!



